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The new 43,000 square feet Wallace Hall building is a unique and 
welcomed addition to Montgomery Bell Academy’s 31 acre campus 
in Nashville, Tennessee.  

Structural Wood Systems engineers and sales staff worked closely 
with Hastings Architecture Associates, LLC and The Parent 
Company (general contractor) to design a custom roof system to meet 
their project’s structural and aesthetic requirements. 
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In 2012, Structural Wood Systems vowed to move forward by increasing our gluing and production 
capabilities to be poised to meet market demand. We are happy to announce that not only are we meeting 
that goal, but are now working to meet the needs of our customers in the International Marketplace. 

 

S.W.S. fabricated wood trusses for the Wallace Dining 
Hall, shown here while still under construction. 

Frank Sledge, S.W.S. authorized 
sales representative, provided The 
Parent Company un-paralleled 
customer service throughout the 
process of developing the custom 
laminated wood roof trusses needed. 
The trusses consisted of curved 
bottom chords and fully concealed 
connecting hardware. The trusses 
were pre-fit and shipped factory 
assembled to ensure the highest 
quality laminated product available. 

Fully concealed kerfed connections and plugged 
bolt holes 

  UC STOMER STIMONIAL    E
 
“I just wanted to let you know that we  
appreciate the quality of work that is 
generated through your fabrication 
plant and I personally appreciate being 
able to ask you questions regarding 
tricky fabrication issues. Everyone that 
I have dealt with at Structural Wood 
has been great and I hope we can 
ontinue to work together in the future.” c 

                            -- Laurie, Minnesota 
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